
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
CANTERBURY PLANNING BOARD 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON REPEAL AND REPLACEMENT OF 
SITE PLAN REGULATIONS WITH NEW LAND USE DEVELOPMENT 

REGULATIONS 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 675:7 that the Canterbury Planning 
Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 12, 2024, at a meeting 
beginning at 7:00 PM at the Meeting House, Canterbury, NH on the proposed repeal of 
the existing Site Plan and Subdivision Regulations and their replacement with new Land 
Use Development Regulations. The Land Use Development Regulations were prepared 
by the Planning Board and the effect of the proposal would be to repeal the existing Site 
Plan and Subdivision Regulations and replace them with a new combined Land Use 
Development Regulations document.  
 
A hard copy of the proposed new Land Use Development Regulations are available 
online here: https://www.canterbury-nh.org/planning-board and at the Town Offices 
located at 10 Hackleboro Road, Canterbury, NH during Regular Business Hours. 


